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Dear Valued Travel Partners, 
 
   Please be advised of the following updates: 
 

1. E-Travel Card Expands to Departing Passengers from the Philippines 

2. PAL Check-In Online 

 
 
 

1. E-TRAVEL CARD EXPANDS TO DEPARTING PASSENGERS FROM THE PHILIPPINES 
 

Philippine government’s eTravel system starting April 15 will be used for both arriving and departing 

passengers. The E-travel registration now expands to departing passengers from the Philippines. The 

online portal replaces the paper-based departure card which passengers were required to fill out prior to 
departure. Departing passengers may log in to the platform at etravel.gov.ph within 72 hours but not later than 
three hours from their scheduled flight. This process is FREE. 
 
All inbound passengers should apply for e-travel registration before their flight into the Philippines, at least 72 
hours prior to departure from country of origin.  

 
2. PAL CHECK-IN ONLINE 

 
Reminder to your passengers to choose convenience, CHECK-IN ONLINE 24 hours before your flight 
via https://www.philippineairlines.com/check-in-online. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you. 

https://etravel.gov.ph/
https://www.philippineairlines.com/check-in-online

